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Nineteen members showed up on Saturday, 

December 7th, for the annual Christmas 

Party and officer elections.  After enjoying 

some delicious food from Chappellôs menu 

and spending some time socializing, 

elections were held for the officers for the 

coming year.   

First, many, many thanks to outgoing 

officers Bob Derek, Sr., Dr. Ralph Merkel, 

and Irma Niederholtmeyer for all the work 

they have done, not just last year, but for 

many years.  We all appreciate everything 

youôve done to keep this club going.  



 

 

And congratulations to the new officers for 2014, pictured above.  President -Julie 

Bruggner, Vice -president -Jason Bogart, Treasurer -Suzanne Noblett, and returning Sec-

retary -Janice Derek.  We look forward to another fun - filled year of events and travels.  

Suzanne is also retaining her position as Event Coordinator and Iôm sure sheôs got 

plenty of possibilities already on her list.  Watch your e -mail for event notices and we 

hope to see you all soon.  


